
 
 
 
 
 

August 19, 2019 
 

Via Email Only 
Commissioner Clayton Lopez 
Key West City Commission 
1300 White Street 
Key West, FL 33040 
 
 Re: Duval Promenade Pilot Program 
 
Dear Commissioner Lopez and City Commission: 
 
 I own the business known as Mangoes located at 700 Duval Street in Key West. I 
am against extending the Duval Promenade Pilot Program also known as “Mall on 
Duval.” Please vote against it. 
 
 If you have any questions, please contact me at the phone number and email 
address below: 
 

Phone: (305)294 8002 
Email:dingeman@ddc-law.com 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Daniel J. Dingeman 

 


